BROADWAY 2-1272

April 25, 1957

Mr. S. R. Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Sir:

On behalf of Bob Mayer and myself, we would like
to confirm your report on our little broadcast in the wee
hours of the morning of December 1lth last year.

Bob found himself with quite a few letters to
answer, 8o I'm pltching in to help him out.

Our radiation to the North and Northeast was quite
astonishing to us.

Thanking you again.

Very truly yours,
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Eng. Dept. WFOX
Milwaukee 2, Wis.



